
SANCHAR NIGAM EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION 
(Recognised Majority Executives’ Association) 

KARNATAKA CIRCLE, BANGALORE. 

 
  

_ ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

No. SNEA/Rule 8 transfers/17-18/                                      Dated: 09th April 2018 

 

To, 

Shri R Mani, 
Chief General Manager Telecommunications 

Karnataka Circle, BSNL,  

Bangalore-560008 

 

Respected Sir,  

 

Sub: Formal meeting to discuss the issue of Rule 8 transfers.  
Ref: Our letter No. SNEA/Agenda/17-18 dtd 5.0.1.2018 

       CGMT BG letter No. SR/SNEA/2-20/2016-19/KW/131 dtd 18.01.2018   

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that this association has requested for the meeting to 

discuss regarding Rule 8 transfers. It is replied vide your letter cited above ( Copy enclosed) that 

the formal meeting on Rule 8 can be held once selected DR JTOs from 3rd merit list join for 

training.  

 

We therefore, request you to kindly schedule the meeting as assured. In this regard it is to 

state that the training of the 3rd list candidates has been commenced on 19th March 2018.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

        Yours faithfully,  

 

  

Encls:1              S P Jagadale  

                  Circle Secretary, 

         SNEA Karnataka Circle, 

 

Copy to:  

1. Shri Ashok Kumar Agarwal GM Admn and HR for kind infn and n/a 

2. Com K Sebastin General Secretary SNEA CHQ ND for infn.  
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S P Jagadale  
Circle Secretary, 
SDE Txmn, O/o GMTD, 2nd floor 

Sanchar sadan, Hubli 
Mobile. 9449854799 
E-Mail:-   spjagadale.bsnl@gmail.com 
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